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SUMMARY OF BILL:      Requires all proceeds received by a district public guardian for 

costs and compensation if the disabled person does not qualify for SSI benefits to be used to 

support the ongoing operations of that respective district public guardian. 

 

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

 Based on information provided by the Tennessee Commission on Aging and Disability, 

the proposed legislation is consistent with current practices; therefore, any fiscal impact 

is estimated to be not significant.   

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

        
Krista M. Lee, Executive Director 
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